
To:             HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL. 

 
 

FROM:         Dave Maroney, Director of Economic Development and Planning. 

SUBJECT:   Zip Rail. 

DATE:          August 14, 2014. 

 

         

BACKGROUND. 

 

The accompanying Newsletter (Summer 2014) provides a brief update concerning the 

proposed Zip Rail project. On August 13th the Economic Development Authority 

discussed Zip Rail and authorized me to ask MnDOT to define how the project is 

expected to benefit the planning and development interests of Cannon Falls. The City 

Council may wish to seek the same information on behalf of the community? 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION. 

 

With the consent of the City Council, Staff will request MnDOT representatives to 

document how Zip Rail might benefit and/or negatively impact Cannon Falls should the 

project be constructed in or near the community.   




